
Fraser Brown, WeForest, 10/11/2014 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Please find attached information that WeForest considers relevant to expand the 
background paper by the Committee, and that is submitted in response to 
the UNFCCC call for papers on financing for forests due today 10th November 2014. 
 
Although not specifically incorporated in nor referenced in the material submitted, I 
would like to take this opportunity to highlight three additional documents that could 
be considered by the committee in the synthesis of this background paper. They are: 

1. European Tropical Forest Research Network: Good Business: Making Private 
Investments Work for Tropical Forests 

2. The Forest Dialogue: Guide to Investing in Locally Controlled Forestry 
3. Credit Suisse, McKinsey, WWF: Conservation Finance Moving beyond donor 

funding toward an investor-driven approach 

I have attached these documents in a following email due to their filesize and for 
convenience. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fraser 
 


